Town of Calumet
Planning Commission
Canadian County, Oklahoma
Regular Monthly Meeting

January 21, 2019 at 6:00

The Planning Commission Members met in regular monthly session on Monday, January 21,
2019. Notice of this regular meeting was posted at the Calumet City Hall and the clerk’s office
as required by Title 25 of the Oklahoma Statues

The following Planning Commission members were present: Wayne Schwab, Aaron Muskett,
Kaci Snow. One guest, Tony Moore, was present.
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Wayne Schwab called the meeting to order at 6:06 P.M. Roll call as follows: Wayne
Schwab, present; Aaron Muskett, present; and Kaci Snow, present. It is noted that all
members were present.

Aaron made a motion to approve the minutes for Planning Commission Meeting held on
December17, 2018. Kaci 2" the motion. The motion carried as follows: Schwab, yes;
Snow, yes; Muskett, yes. 3-0.

Tony Moore was present, but he was on the agenda for item 4. Wayne wantsto do a
layout of the zoning and states that we need to upgrade our maps. B fan stated the
county should be willing to help ‘IZ\E'(\Y

Tony Moore addressed the Committee on the possibility of rezoning some property that
he was looking into purchasing. He stated his ideas about the way he wanted it zoned
and his plans for the property. There was a length discussing on the possibilities for the
property. Kaci stated that the rezoning had to be done by the property owner.

Wayne stated that he had talked to a guy in Hinton about the five-year plan and that the
town seemed to be pleased with what they had accomplished. It was an Economic
Development. He also stated that they were pro-active. Wayne went on to state that
we needed more support to invest in the five-year plan. All members talked about the
need for more businesses in Calumet and about the traffic that comes through town.
There was no new business.

Aaron Muskett made a motion to adjourn and it was second by Kaci Snow. Motion
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